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22. Sun Protection

Policy statement

At Woodley Pre-school we consider outside play to be an important part of a child’s development. We are aware of the importance of sun protection and want all staff and children to enjoy the sun safely. We aim to work closely with staff and parents to achieve this.
Procedures

· We educate children as to the importance of protecting themselves from the sun’s harmful rays.  This is particularly re-enforced during the summer term.

· We do not subject children to long periods of outside play during intense heat.
· We make good use of any shade when planning outside activities.

· We request that parents/carers send their child to pre-school with a named sun hat each time they attend.  We encourage the child to wear this when outside. 

· We keep a selection of sun hats available for the children to borrow during their pre-school session should they forget to bring one in. 

· We ask that all children be dressed sensibly in hot weather to cover sensitive areas

such as shoulders and backs.

· We request that parents/carers apply a high factor sunscreen to their child (no lower than SPF 15) before coming to pre-school. 

· Parents may provide us with a named bottle of sunscreen and written consent for staff to assist and supervise children in re-applying their own sunscreen.  

· The sunscreen will remain in the child’s tray and be returned at the end of each session.

· Drinking water is always available and particularly encouraged during periods of hot weather.









